
HSA Preloved Uniform Collection and Sale 

We are pleased to announce that the next HSA Preloved Uniform Sale will be on Thursday 24th 

March from 8.30am – 9.30am in the Infant School Hall.  Come along and grab a bargain!  We have 

everything from shorts and summer dresses to jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts, PE kit and even socks 

and tights.  

Collection bins for your preloved uniform! 

The collection bins for uniform donations prior to the sale will be outside both the Infants and 

Juniors from Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th March.  

 We are looking for jumpers/cardigans in any condition.   Any jumpers/cardigans with 

holes/stains/chewed cuffs can either be repaired or used to repair another item by our team 

– don’t bin it, donate it!  

 

 We also need polo shirts (both logo and non logo), grey shorts/trousers/skirts/pinafore 

dresses, purple gingham summer dresses in good condition that can be resold without 

needing repair. 

 

 Additionally, we gladly accept PE kit, reversible Heatherside jackets and the new purple 

hoodies, as well as the newer style document cases from the Infants. 

If you have any questions or queries please contact the HSA Preloved Uniform Team either by email 

hsapreloveduniform@gmail.com or via our Facebook page. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Amy & Emma, The HSA Preloved Uniform Team 
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